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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
December 19, 2015 

ARMED ROBBERY INVESTIGATION 
 Auburn Police are investigating an armed robbery that occurred at the Big Apple 
Convenience store at approximately 8:40pm on Saturday, December 19th. 
 
A white male, described as approximately forty years old, 6’01”, 210lbs, Blond/Gray beard 
wearing a dark hoodie sweatshirt, blue jeans and a green fatigue army jacket entered the store 
and displayed a handgun to the clerk demanding cash. (See Photo) 
 
The subject fled the store with an undetermined amount of  money and was last seen leaving 
the area on foot. No one was injured in the incident. 
 
Anyone with information regarding the possible identity of  the suspect is asked to call the 
Auburn Police Department, 207-333-6650. Detective Nathan Westleigh is the lead 
investigator. 
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